
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ASX/MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
Dated: 6 June 2014 
 
 

RELEASE OF REVISED SCOPING STUDY 

ROMANG ISLAND MANGANESE PROJECT 

 
Robust Resources Limited (“the Company”) announces the revised Scoping 
Study of its Romang Island Manganese Project referred to in the 
announcement by the Company made on 28 May 2014. 
 
 
Ian Mitchell 
Company Secretary 
Robust Resources Limited  
 
 
 
 
 


